
 
 

Dear sir/madam  
  
I recently attended the Regulatory review on the 13th May and noted many of the concerns 
from the consumer groups which I believe could be adressed by the implementation of low 
cost IHD's in conjunction with smart meters. 
  
The benefits could include - identification of current suppliers and contact numbers,  flags for 
billing overcharging, assistance for consumers to understand energy usage , energy outage 
notification and several more . 
  
I also believe a central labaratory where manufacturers of IHD devices could access the 
various smart meter suppliers to enable pairing of the various IHD devices would be of 
considerable benifit . Consumers wanting to extract zigbee data from these meters currently 
have few options.   
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